
Kentucky Walking Horse Association 

50 Years and Still Going Strong 

*Supports the Tennessee Walking Horse Industry: The KWHA Board of 

Directors has sent thousands of dollars to a lobbyist firm in Washington, D.C. over 

the past few years to help fight for our great breed. 

*Donates to Charity: Saint Jude’s Children Hospital will receive $1,000 this year 

due to the proceeds from the Mid-Summer Classic. 

*Provides Scholarships: Starting in 2013, the KWHA has partnered with the Ohio 

Valley Walking Horse Association to provide five scholarships of $500 each to 

members attending college. 

*Hosts an Annual Banquet: Each year the association works hard to have a 

prestigious banquet for all members.  The cost in ribbons and awards usually totals 

around $5,000. 

*Develops New Programs: The KWHA Board has spent time over the past few 

years creating new programs for its members.  The Trail Riding High Point Award 

was established in 2013.  The 2014 Board of Directors worked hard to re-establish 

the KWHA Juvenile Auxiliary. 

*Communicates to Members: Our website, kywha.com, provides a wealth of 

information to members.  All meetings, business minutes, horse show dates, and 

updates can be found online. 

*Continues to be a Leader: Over 60 shows were associated with the KWHA in 

2014.  The KWHA offers over 65 high point divisions.  We support all areas of the 

breed: performance, pleasure, racking, and spotted.      

 

Thank you for allowing us to serve, 

KWHA Board of Directors, Past and Present 


